
The New Strategic Partner Delivery Webpage 

 

 

The VSC Marking/ Labeling/ Packaging webpage has been replaced with the Strategic Partner 

Delivery (SPD) webpage.  This updated page includes all of the information vendors will need to 

ensure packages for GSA Federal and Military Customers and packages are prepared properly.  

All GSA vendors must adhere to General Services Administration Acquisition Manual (GSAM) 

clause 552.211-73, which stipulates all deliveries to military activities, including shipments and 

parcel delivery that go via the DLA transportation network, shall be compliant with MIL-STD-

129R regulations.  In addition, all deliveries to civilian activities shall be marked in accordance 

with Federal Standard 123. 

 

The new Strategic Partner Delivery webpage is designed to help you understand what’s required 

so you can prevent your packages from becoming delayed during the shipping process.  The new 

webpage also includes examples of compliant labels, Answers to Frequently Asked Questions, 

guidance for compliant labels and packaging materials, and more... 

 

Vendors – do you have questions about: 

 Which shipping regulations apply to your shipments? 

 When does the MIL-STD-129R or FED-STD-123H apply? 

 What the consequences are for improperly shipping packages?  

 What frustrated freight is? 

 How to ship HAZMAT materials? 

 What Electronic Data Interchange (EDI) is and how it can apply to you? 

 

Then find the answers, and more, here. 

https://vsc.gsa.gov/administration/compDetails.cfm#mlp
https://www.acquisition.gov/sites/default/files/current/gsam/html/Part552_Sub2A.html#wp1925078
https://www.acquisition.gov/sites/default/files/current/gsam/html/Part552_Sub2A.html#wp1925078
https://vsc.gsa.gov/administration/compDetails.cfm#mlp

